
 
 

 
 
 

 

March 14, 2022 
 

Chair Liebling and Health Finance and Policy Committee Members,  

On behalf of Leafline Labs (owned and Operated by Green Thumb Industries), one of the two 
licensed medical cannabis providers in Minnesota, we are writing in support of House File  
# 3119 which would lower the enrollment fee from $200 to $40 for all program participants. 

Providing affordable access to the medical cannabis program to as many Minnesota residents 
that medically qualify should be a common goal. Lowering the program fee for patients will 
be a huge first step in making this medication more accessible.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

  
 

Sincerely, 

 

Dina Rollman 
SVP, Government Affairs 
Green Thumb Industries 

 


